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Riverside County Medical Association
and San Bernardino County Medical Society

INVITES YOU TO A VIRTUAL

Please join us for this briefing on HR 1 “The Big, Beautiful Bill”.
Hear from healthcare leaders who will discuss the effects of HR 1 on physicians with 
the goal of helping to guide you in your planning process to position your practice in 

anticipation of the negative impact this new legislation will have on the healthcare system.




